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STATEMENT BY H.E MAIMUNA K. TARISHI, AMBASSADOR AND PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE IN GENEVA, ON THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW PROCESS OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI, GENEVA, 08 NOVEMBER 2021

Madam President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Eswatini to the 39th Session of the Universal Periodic Review and commends the Eswatini for enacting several legislations that domesticate various human rights conventions ratified by the country.
We further wish to commend the Kingdom of Eswatini for the progress made in developing sector policies guiding the promotion, protection and enjoyment of human rights as well as improving the livelihoods of Emaswati.

Madam President,

In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend the Kingdom of Eswatini to:

1. Continue enhancing its efforts towards pursuing rights to education and to consider introducing free education policy at secondary level.

2. Continue its efforts to ensure protection of persons with Albinism, including having access to education and medical services.
3. Continue to enhance efforts to protect women facing gender-based violence by increasing a number of safe houses for victims.
Madam President, 

Finally, the United Republic of Tanzania, wishes the Kingdom of Eswatini a successfully review.
I THANK YOU. 
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